TRIANGLE TROT

Friday November 3™ during school hours

The kick-off starts today!!!
Help us RUN to raise money for our very own
Triangle School Library!

The HSA is raising money to help update our library making it more kid-friendly

for our students.

Please help us reach our fundraising goal by supporting our TRIANGLE TROT:

o We have teamed up with The Get Movin’ Crew® to make this event fun
and profitable.

o Please help your child raise $100 in donations.

o It’s easy! Help your child reach out to family and friends for 10- $10
donations, OR MORE!

Register Register
Your Your
Child! Chila!

PARENTS!!! Please complete 3 Fast/Easy Online Steps!

1. Register your Child by visiting www.thegetmovincrew.com. It’s free,
super easy and takes only a few minutes!

2. Share your child's student fundraising webpage via email to 10-15
friends and/or family.

. Post on Facebook or Social Media. It’s two clicks of a button to post.

. Final donations by Friday 11/10/17.

Our school goal is $20,000
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For questions or additional information, please contact:

Jessica Canterbury- jess828@yahoo.com
Heather Shimp- heathershimp@gmail.com



http://www.thegetmovincrew.com/
mailto:heathershimp@gmail.com

/ Reward Incentives /

" -
NAII participants of the Triangle Trot will receive their very own
pedometer to use the day of and continue to use to track your fitness steps!

A
WX Every student who registers will receive a special pencil!
<>

V\/\(Be a SUPERSTAR and raise $100 and receive a free homework pass!
A
>X Be a TOP DOG and raise $300 and receive an Emoji plush!

&
VX Be a HERO and raise $500 and receive a $25 gift card to Super
Sundaes and lunch with your teacher!

A
}/\,( Be a SUPER HERO and raise $1,000 and receive a $25 Super Sundaes
gift card AND $25 Barnes and Noble gift card!

Best of all, if Triangle School raises $15,000 towards our goal by
11/3 the day of the Triangle Trot...

Mrs. Heisel will be turned into a Human Ice Cream Sundae!!! The

top student from each grade will pour ice cream, chocolate/strawberry
sauce and sprinkles all over her head at the end of the race!

All parents are welcome to come and cheer on the students the day of the
run!!! Specific grade times will be announced before the run.



